
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Roman Catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

An Apostolate of the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

Pastor:     

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP  

Contact:             

Rectory Telephone:  (574) 233-1217  

Email: pastor@ststanparish.com 

Website: www.ststanparish.com  
 

Mass Schedule:  
Sunday:  7:30am / 10:00am  

Mon., Wed., Thrs.: 7:00am 

Tues., Fri.: 6:30pm 

Saturday: 8:15am  
               

Confessions:  
Mon., Tues., Fri.: 5:30pm - 6:15pm  

Sat., Sun.: 9:00am - 9:45am 
 

The Rosary is prayed after Mass Mon.-Sat., and before 10am Sun. 

“Pray, pray very much, and make sacrifices for sinners, for many souls go 

to Hell because they have no one to make sacrifices and pray for them.”  

      -- Our Lady of Fatima 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, May 12, Sunday after Ascension 

7:30am: Jonathan Allen                    

10:00am: Pro populo 

Monday, May 13, St. Robert Bellarmine 

7:00am: Connie Szymczak 

Tuesday, May 14, St. Boniface 

6:30pm: Stanley Burke (†) 

Wednesday, May 15, St. John Baptist de la Salle 

7:00am: Elizabeth Duttlinger 

Thursday, May 16, St. Ubald 

7:00am: Augustine John Schwartzers, Anniv. of Baptism 

Friday, May 17, St. Paschal Baylon 

6:30pm: Rose Lenihan 

Saturday, May 18, Vigil of Pentecost 

8:15am: Rose Lenihan 

Sunday, May 19, Feast of Pentecost 

7:30am: Joel and Rebecca Glon Family 

10:00am: Pro populo 

Sunday after Ascension 

12 May 2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Meeting for Men: 

All men are invited to attend an evening of instruction and 

reflection about authentic manhood on Monday, May 13. 

The session will run from 7:00-9:00pm. Consider coming 

early to enjoy some social time with other men from the 

parish (light refreshments will be served). Msgr. Fritz will 

give a presentation followed by Q&A and a chance for fel-

lowship with other men. Please join us! 

 

Bible Study for Teens: 

On Saturday, May 18, there will be a Bible study for teens. 

The objectives of this lesson are (1) to appreciate the Age 

of the Patriarchs, and (2) to read the books of Exodus, Le-

viticus, Numbers and Deuteronomy with understanding. 

Bringing a Bible is recommended, but not required. We 

will gather for snacks and a social at 6:30pm and the talk 

will begin at 7:00pm; the event concludes at 9:00pm. 

 

Second Collection:  

On Sunday, May 26 there will be a second collection for 

the Daughters of Divine Love Congregation. The DDL is 

an international Order of Religious Women, founded in 

Nigeria in July 1969 by Late Bishop Godfrey Mary Paul 

Okoye, C.S.Sp. The congregation is of Pontifical Right and 

has over 1200 professed members. Their formation house 

is blessed with many vocations: aspirants, postulants and 

novices.  

 

Evening for Women: 

On Wednesday, May 29 there will be a spiritual evening 

for women. Msgr. Fritz will give a presentation on self-

conquest at 7:00pm. There will be time for questions, re-

freshments and socializing. 



Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter Ordinations: 

Please pray for the men to be ordained priests for the FSSP 

on Wednesday, May 29:  

   Jeremy Chua    Joseph Duffy Matthew Kane     

  Christopher Eichman Jacob Kasak Ben Feuerborn      

  Brian Myers  Anthony Fill Charles Ohotnicky 

  Samuel Florance Stephen Wetzel 
 

 

Corpus Christi: Extended Eucharistic Adoration 

There will be Solemn Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacra-

ment on Thursday, May 30 for the Feast of Corpus Christi. 

Exposition will begin at the conclusion of the 7:00am Mass 

and continue until 9:00pm. Please use the link to sign-up for 

an adoration time (we need the commitment of at least 2 

people for each period): 

https://forms.gle/MUgLGpwbsHtpae4a7 

 

Upcoming Wedding - Banns: 

Mr. Nicholas Ruling of Washington, DC and Miss Anna 

Kampe of Benton Harbor, MI (currently residing in Wash-

ington, DC) intend to wed at St. Stanislaus on Saturday, 

June 8. If anyone knows of any impediment to this union, 

please contact Msgr. Fritz as soon as possible. Let us pray 

for the couple during this time of preparation. 

 

Enthronement of the Sacred Heart: 

Do you want more peace in your family, blessings on your 

undertakings, and a more perfect faith life? Jesus is standing 

at the door and knocking. Open the door for Him! Join our 

nationwide campaign to invite the Sacred Heart of Jesus into 

your home, classroom, or business. For more information, 

visit www.SacredHeartRevival.com. 

 

Annual Parish Picnic: Save the Date 

Mark it on your calendars!! The parish picnic will be Sun-

day, September 8 this year. We have a new venue and a new 

menu planned; as well as the ever popular cornhole tourna-

ment, there will be games. More details to follow! 

 

Votive Candles: 

If you would like to light votive candles in church out of de-

votion, please ask an altar server or priest to provide you 

with a candle. The cost of the candles are $3 each. Please 

put the donation into the collection at Mass (marking it as 

for candles), or bring it to the sacristy. These candles are 

intended to be burned here in church; if you would like 

blessed candles for home use (which is highly recommend-

ed), please purchase your own and bring them in to be 

blessed. 

Appropriate Attire: 

To dress becomingly for God and neighbor, and in keeping 

with the reverence due to the Blessed Sacrament, kindly 

refrain from wearing revealing blouses (décolletage), sleeve-

less or backless dresses, form-fitting clothing of any sort, or 

any other raffish clothing.  
 

Do let your dresses and skirts fall below your knees. Ladies 

are highly encouraged to cover their heads whilst in church 

according to Apostolic Tradition and Sacred Scripture (see 

1 Cor. 11:2-16); men are highly encouraged to wear suits 

and ties, or at least dress slacks and collared shirts.  
 

 

Diocesan Announcement: Seminarian Collection 

You are invited to support the education and formation of 

the diocesan seminarians through the Pentecost Collection 

for the Education of Seminarians. Give by responding to a 

letter being sent to all registered households from our dioce-

san vocation director, or online at diocesefwsb.org/give. 

Your yes to supporting our diocesan seminarians empowers 

their yes to responding to God's vocational call in their lives. 

Thank you! 

 

Submitted Announcement:  

Owned locally by Anastasia Brooks, Valleys of Grace de-

signs and sells handmade chapel veils for women. With ver-

satile options for the woman who craves simplicity with veil-

ing or the woman looking for a special veil, Valleys of Grace 

offers veils for every taste and need. Available veils are listed 

on Etsy and custom orders are made to order upon request. 

Anastasia Brooks can be contacted via Etsy or email  

valleysofgrace@gmail.com  

 

Collections: April 28, 2024 - Total for Parish: $  5,883.00 

 Mail-in Contributions: $ 865.00 

 7:30am Mass Collection:    $  2,122.00 

 10:00am Mass Collection:  $  2,896.00 
 

Attendance: April 28, 2024 - Total:  444 

 7:30am Mass:  125 10:00am Mass:  319 
 

Collections: May 5, 2024 - Total for Parish: $ 11,890.00 

 Mail-in Contributions: $ 412.00 

 7:30am Mass Collection:    $  6,752.00 

 10:00am Mass Collection:  $  4,726.00 
 

Attendance: May 5, 2024 - Total:  429 

 7:30am Mass:  98 10:00am Mass:  331 

http://www.sacredheartrevival.com/

